
Dear Steve, 
 
Upon completion of the recent deck and screened in porch addition to the rear of our home, we wanted 
to take the opportunity to thank you for giving us a quality finished product that not only met our 
expectations but far exceeded them. 
 
From the estimate to final walk through, we were very satisfied with the professionalism displayed at 
each and every phase of the project. Estimates reflected a true market value and material quality in the 
final product. On the spot changes were addressed openly and without hesitation. Design and 
craftsmanship were excellent!  The form and fit of the design provided an end result of a project that 
looked like it had always been part of the home versus a recent “add-on”. Those on the crew was 
courteous, hard-working and most importantly very careful to work around the garden without 
destroying the existing foliage.  
 
Having you, the owner of the company, appear on the job site on a regular basis gave us an added 
feeling that we were respected as customers and not just another “job”. We valued the fact that you 
were interested in knowing the job was being done right. We also want to thank you for the additional 
added touches that you didn’t charge us for to make the job complete. It was truly unexpected and 
greatly appreciated. Cleanup went well at completion and other than the need to reseed 
the disturbed ground, you couldn't tell our backyard was a recent construction site.  
 
We have gotten many positive comments on the professional quality appearance of the project from 
family, neighbors and even complete strangers. Thanks again for a great job! We look forward to doing 
business again in the near future and will most assuredly recommend Dorcus Construction any chance 
we get. 
 
Regards, 
Wayne and Diana Hoffman 

 

 


